
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 31 August 2006 

1. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 At its meeting of 11 July 2006 the Board received a deputation from local Country Palm Subdivision 

residents regarding the lack of a children’s playground within the subdivision. At that meeting the 
Board decided to seek an opportunity for the residents to make their presentation to the relevant 
Council Portfolio Group.  

 
The Board received an update from the Community Board Principal Adviser on this decision and as a 
result of further consideration decided to make a joint deputation to a forthcoming Council meeting. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


